f) Rewrite the sentence by using the antonyms of the underlined	
words. (2)	MIKETAN
1. I finished the <u>difficult</u> part of the question.	I
2. The tall tower had a <u>broad</u> staircase.	ANOWADDE OUR WIND SERVICE OUR MISSION
g) Fill in the blanks with correct options. (2)	Time:
1. Don'tme to your silly proposal.(accept, expect)	SECT
2. He took a walk the trees that stood the two cottages.	SECT
(between, among)	SECT
h) Fill with appropriate preposition given in the bracket. (3)	SECT
1. The train to Ahmedabad leaves4.30 pm from New	
Delhi.(on/at)	
2. One should not be afraidone's dreams.(of/for)3. Children are usually fondsweets.(with/of)	READ
3. Children are usually fondsweets.(with/of)	I. Karl
i) Choose the most suitable adverbs given in the brackets to fill in the	worked for
blanks. (3)	building car
1. The students listenedto their teacher.(attentively/sternly)	Panhard et 1
2. The wound was deep and bled(wearily/profusely)	company sta
3. The boy refused to obey his parents.	Duryea Mot
(carefully/ stubbornly)	Ransom E. C
SECTION – D LITERATURE 20 MARKS	A year later
Q.I. Read the following extract and answer the questions.	All these ear
He got out the ladder	France and l
From the garden shed.	they opened
It slipped. He landed	to use an as
In the flower bed.	faster and sa
1. Who is 'He' in the above stanza?	or diesel fu
2. From where did he take out the ladder?	people are lo
3. What happened when the ladder slipped?	fuels .
4. What is the meaning of 'landed' in the above stanza?	1) Karl Be
5. From where the extract has been taken and who is the poet?	A. Germ
Q.II. Answer the following questions in short: (any 4) 8	2) Which co
1. What are 'ant's amazing mounds'?	A. Benz
2. How did the spirit of the dog help the farmer first?	3) When die
3. How is a cricket bat different from a hockey stick?	A. 1888
4. Why does a burning candle go out when you blow on it?	4) What wa
5. What do you understand by the 'Flash point' of a fuel?	A. Ford
Q.III. Answer the following questions in detail.	5) The Ford
1. What are three main ways in which a fire can be controlled or put out?	A. facto
2. How is cricket different from other team games? List three differences.	C. factor
6	6) Who star



MAITRI VIDYA NIKETAN EMSSS ,RISALI, BHILAI **ANNUAL EXAMINATION 2022-23 CLASS-VII SUBJECT-ENGLISH**

Time:3HRS	MM:80	
SECTION A - READING	(20 MARKS)	
SECTION B - WRITING	(20 MARKS)	
SECTION C – GRAMMAR	(20 MARKS)	
SECTION D - LITERATURE	(20 MARKS)	

SECTION - A READING 20 MARKS OING COMPREHENSION -10

1 Benz invented the modern car in 1888 in Germany. Emile Roger Benz in France. He made cars in France. By 1900, many people were rs in France and in the U.S. The first company to build only cars was Levassor in France. Panhard started in 1889. The Peugeot car the most arted in 1891 in France. In the US, Frank and Charles Duryea started the tor Wagon Company in 1893. It was the first US car company. By 1902, Olds started the Olds Motor Vehicle Company.

r, Henry Ford started the Ford Motor company. It produced the Cadillac. arly modern cars burned gasoline or diesel fuel. Ford opened factories in Britain in 1911. Then, they opened a factory in Denmark in 1923. Later, a factory in Germany in 1925. Ford was one of the first manufacturers ssembly line. With an assembly line, factory workers could produce cars afer than other production systems. Most modern cars still burn gasoline iel. These cars cause air pollution. They get the air dirty. Now many ooking for cleaner cars. And, many car companies are looking for cleaner

1) Karl Benz in	vented modern	car in 1888	in	1
A. Germany	B. Englan	d C.Ind	ia D. A	merica
2) Which compare	ny first built on	ly cars?		1
A. Benz	B. Ford	C. Dury	rea D.	Panhard
3) When did the	Peugeot car con	npany start	?	1
A. 1888	B. 1889	C. 1890	D	0. 1891
4) What was the	first U.S. car co	mpany?		1
A. Ford	B. Olds	C. Dury	ea D.	Cadillac
5) The Ford Mot	or Company op	ened a		1
A. factory in 1	Denmark in 1911	B. fa	actory in Germa	any in 1925
C. factory in l	Britain in 1929	D. 1	factory in Franc	e in 1931
6) Who started th	he Ford motor o	company?	•	1
A. Karl B	enz B. Emile	Roger	C.Frank	D. Henry ford
7) Whose idea wa	as the assembly	line?		1
A. Charles Du	ryea's B. Emi	le Roger's	C. Henry Ford	's D. Karl Benz's

8) Produced means	1			
A. bought B. named C. made	D. sold			
9) Fuel is	1			
A. a car production system B. what ma	akes cars go			
1	of the above			
10) Make a sentence using the word 'Pollution				
Q 2. Read the following poem carefully.	10			
In the middle of the city, Is an open space				
It is difficult for us to do what we like the				
In the middle of the Park there is a statue	;,			
A huge man made of stone;				
We are not allowed to climb his legs or				
Scribble on his trousers, He has to be left				
In the middle of the grass there is some v	vater			
Surrounded by an asphalt path;	:			
We are forbidden to fish or throw stones	into it			
Or swim or take a bath.	u tha fallarring greations.			
On the basis of the reading of the poem answe	r the following questions:			
a) market b)playground c)	park d)none of these.			
2) Where is the part situated?	park dynone of these.			
	e middle of the city			
c) in the corner of the city d) nowhere in the	<u> </u>			
3) What is not possible even after dark?	1			
a) what they like b) what they don't like c) w	-			
4) Who do you think is forbidden from runnin				
a)children b)boy c)girl	d)none of these.			
5) What is there in the middle of the park?	1			
a) fountain b) pool c) statue	e d) path			
6) Whose statue is in the park?	1			
a) a huge man b)a young man c)an olo	d man d)none of these.			
7) Find the synonym of 'permit 'from the poer	m? 1			
a)deny b)allowed c)followed	d)none of these.			
8) What is there in the middle of the grass?	1			
a) soil b)water c) fish	d) stone			
9) What is forbidden in the park	2			
SECTION –B WRITING 20 MAI				
1) You are Mitali/Mohit, member of Holy Faith Sr. Sec. School's cultural club. The				
Incharge of this club has asked you to draw a				
inviting the students to give their names for a	Fancy Dress Competition. 5			

- 2) You are Mohan/Mohini living in 123/f, M. Street, Jalandhar. Write a letter to the Municipal Commissioner for the poor sanitation of your area with an epidemic of Dengue.

 5
- 3) You are Sneh/Sneha. You have been urgently called to school for an extra class. In your absence your younger brother would be leaving for a school picnic. Write a message for your bother giving instructions on packing his food, locking the house and any other relevant matter.
 5
- 4) Develop a short story with the help of the given visual .Give a suitable title to your story. (100-120 words) 5



S	ECTION- C GRAMMAR 20 MARKS					
a)	Rewrite the sentences in the passive voice	(2)				
	a) The workmen have pulled down the wall.					
	b) My uncle kept me waiting all day.					
b)	Change the sentences into indirect speech	(2)				
	a) Maya said toTarun, "I made these muffins myself."					
	b) He said, 'Bravo! You have done well.'					
c)	Rewrite using appropriate coordinating conjunction given in	the				
	bracket to join each pair of sentences.	(2)				
	a) I like chicken. I don't like fish.(but/and)					
	b) He was tired. He went to bed early.(yet /so)					
d)	Fill in the blanks with correct past form of the verbs given in	the				
	brackets.	(2)				
	a) As soon as he the news ,he to see me.(hear ,come)	` '				
	b) Sushil a new car after he his old car (buy ,sell)					
e)	Fill in the blanks with the correct words.	(2)				
a) I would like some water.(plane/ plain)						
	b) They booked a special (sweet/suite) for the president					